
Date: January 1, 2018 

 

Dear Editor: 

 

Enclosed please find a manuscript entitled “Elderly patients had more severe 

postoperative complications after pancreatic resection: A retrospective 

analysis of 727 patients” for your consideration for publication in the World 

Journal of Gastroenterology. 

This is an interesting study. As you said that minor language revision is 

required, I have consult to a company specializing in language polishing. 

They have modified and polished the language and said that the language of 

the paper has reached standards to be published. All of the revisions of 

language are highlighted in the updated version of the manuscript. 

I have provided the grant application certificate of funding agency. The 

ORCID numbers of all authors have been added. I have finished the part of 

article highlights following your reminder. The references have been updated.  

 

Best Regards. 

Yan-Tao Tian 

Department of Pancreatic and Gastric Surgery, National Cancer 

Center/Cancer Hospital, Chinese Academy of Medical Sciences and Peking 

Union Medical College. 

Add: 17 Panjiayuan Nanli, Beijing 100021, China 

Tel: 86-10-87787120 

Fax: 86-10-87787120 

E-mail: tyt67@163.com 

 


